
 בס”ד 
July 15, 2019 
 
Dear Yeshiva Scholarship Applicant, 
 

First we like to congratulate you for choosing the path of Jewish education and  wish you 
a successful academic year. 
 

The Yeshiva Scholarship Committee is established to make sure that every Mashadi 
student gets a chance to go to a Jewish School. Our goal is to financially help the students 
to the best of our ability, so that attending a Jewish School can become more affordable 
to them.  
 

For a faster process, you can now submit your applications online as well, however 
we still need a copy of the tuition bill to be sent to us. 
 

 In order to accommodate you with your needs, we would like you to note the following 
guidelines: 
 

a. Submit one application per Student for 2019-2020. If the information you 
submit is not complete or clear, we will void your application. 

b. Bring us a copy of the student’s tuition bill. Without the copy of tuition bill 
your application will automatically be denied. 

c. Please specify in your application if the student is being granted with any 
other financial aid. (Very important) 

d.       All students MUST apply first for his/her school’s scholarship. 
e.         If you are a new applicant, you will be granted for a scholarship only if 

you are participating in a school that has accepted the UMJCA 
Guidelines. 

f.          Send the above documents in a sealed envelope to one of the following 
committee members by August 15th 2019. After this date we will not 
review your application: 

 
For North Shore Hebrew Academy  Moossa Levian. 
For all other schools,  Benny Hematian,  Edo Livi, Moris Aziz, George Dilamani, 

Yossi Nassimi, and  Louis Ebrani 
 

Unfortunately, if you do not follow these guidelines, you may loose your chance of 
receiving a scholarship from us. 
 
We need you to support the community with some kind of voluntary work. We urge all 
the parents to encourage their children to participate in the community affairs and help us 
in our events. 
 
Please look at these scholarships as a loan from community to you and try to pay back 
when G-D willing you are able to do so. 
 
Yeshiva Scholarship Committee 


